To:

NAESB Office, WGQ Executive Committee Chairs

From:

Dale Davis

Subject:
Minor Correction
RE: 
WGQ Standard 5.4.7 – Offer Upload - Version 1.7 (FERC Order 587-S) - 
Date:

February 20, 2006
It has come to my attention that in NAESB WGQ Standard 5.4.7 – Offer Upload, the following two data elements have the same abbreviation:
Bidder Contact E-mail Address (Bidder Contact)

Bidder Contact Name (Bidder Contact)

I believe this is a typo and that the data element (abbreviation) should be modified to read:

Bidder Contact E-mail Address (Bidder Contact E-mail)

This data element is also present in NAESB WGQ Standard 5.4.9 – Offer Upload Notification and 5.4.18 – Bid Upload. In both of those data sets, the abbreviation is ‘Bidder E-mail’.
